Framlingham Flower Club Newsletter May 2017

Good afternoon and welcome.
Dulcie Corbett has asked us to remind you about the Group photographic competition. The closing date is Monday June 26th. Please see the notice board for further details.

We have introduced annual membership cards, in line with other clubs. Please collect yours from our treasurer Linda Bacon, if you haven't already done so.

Unfortunately we have to cancel the proposed trip to Anglesey Abbey. With only 21 people signed up, it makes the cost of the coach hire too expensive. It's disappointing but we do have an alternative to offer you. 

The committee has decided to arrange afternoon tea at Thurstons Farm, Rendham (IP13 2AR). This is an opportunity for all members to get to know each other, especially new members.             It will be held on Tuesday 1st August, from 2.30 until 4.30pm, but open to members only.       The subsidised cost will be £8.        Please sign up today if you would like to come.                               There will be a plant stall, so if you have any plants please bring them along. You'll have the chance to walk in the beautiful gardens of Amy and Johnnie and have a go at the quiz during the afternoon. If the weather is inclement, we can take refuge in the beautiful barn, which many of you will know from workshops held there in the past, but if not, do look at their website (thurstonsfarm.com)
There are still spaces on the workshop with Debbie Buckle from Triangle nurseries. There's a board coming round for that too. Just to remind you, it's on Tuesday June 13th at Dennington Village Hall from 2pm. Tea, coffee and cake will be included in the price!
Several members of the club are busy this week, doing arrangements for the flower festival in St. Michael's church. The festival opens on Thursday evening with an Ascension Day service and runs through until Bank Holiday Monday. With free entry, lots of activities going on and delicious refreshments, I hope you'll find time to pop in.
There's nothing new to go on the notice board, but please do check for forthcoming events on there already. I hope you've all got your raffle tickets and had a chance to visit the sales table.

This afternoon we are delighted to welcome Pat Barton whose demonstration is entitled 'Butterfly Effects'.            Enjoy!
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